
Richard O. Jacobson Technical: August 29, 6:00 p.m.
Student Acceleration Focus

Safety Harbor Middle: September 14, 6:00 p.m.
Staff Experience Focus

Melrose Elementary: September 15, 6:00 p.m.
Bridging the Gap Plan Focus

Clearwater High: September 19, 6:00 p.m.
Spanish Language Session

VISION: 100% STUDENT SUCCESS
MISSION: EDUCATE AND PREPARE EACH STUDENT FOR COLLEGE, CAREER AND LIFE

MEET THE 
SUPERINTENDENT

KEVIN K.
HENDRICK
Kevin K. Hendrick is an innovative
leader and gifted communicator
with a proven record of improving
student achievement, working
collaboratively and building
cultures of excellence. 
 
Before his appointment in 2022,
he served as the district’s
Associate Superintendent of
Teaching & Learning Services,
Director of High School
Education, and principal of
Northeast High School.

PCSB.ORG/SUPERINTENDENT

LEARN MORE ABOUT MR. HENDRICK

LISTENLEARN&

ATTEND IN PERSON OR VIRTUALLY!

Meet new Superintendent Kevin Hendrick, hear his vision for Pinellas
County Schools, and share your priorities with district leaders. Pinellas
County Schools staff, families, and members of the community are
welcome to attend. There will be opportunities for feedback on many
areas at each session. A focus topic will also be presented at the
beginning of each session.



VISION: 100% STUDENT SUCCESS
MISSION: EDUCATE AND PREPARE EACH STUDENT FOR COLLEGE, CAREER AND LIFE

MEET THE 
SUPERINTENDENT

KEVIN K.
HENDRICK
Kevin K. Hendrick is an innovative
leader and gifted communicator
with a proven record of improving
student achievement, working
collaboratively and building
cultures of excellence. 
 
Before his appointment in 2022,
he served as the district’s
Associate Superintendent of
Teaching & Learning Services,
Director of High School
Education, and principal of
Northeast High School.

PCSB.ORG/SUPERINTENDENT

LEARN MORE ABOUT MR. HENDRICK

LISTENLEARN&

ATTEND IN PERSON OR VIRTUALLY!

Meet new Superintendent Kevin Hendrick, hear his vision for
Pinellas County Schools, and share your priorities with district
leaders. Pinellas County Schools staff, families, and members of
the community are welcome to attend. There will be
opportunities for feedback on many areas at each session. A
focus topic will also be presented at the beginning of each
session.

This session has been specifically designed for Spanish-speaking
families and community members to learn about new district
initiatives and share their feedback.

FOR SPANISH SPEAKERS
CLEARWATER HIGH: SEPTEMBER 19, 6:00 P.M.


